
 

 

 
 
July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you to the many families who joined us last week for a Year 5 tour of The Arnewood School. 
We were delighted to welcome over 100 families through our doors and truly enjoyed the 
opportunity to meet so many of you as you begin considering the next step in your child’s 
educaƟonal journey.   
 
We are pleased to share an important date for your diary: 
 
 

Year 6 Open Evening – Thursday 25th September 2025, from 4.00pm to 7.00pm 
Families are welcome to aƩend at any Ɵme during the evening that suits them. The event will include 
guided school tours, a welcome from the Headteacher, subject showcases, the chance to try food 
from our canteen, meet members of our Parent Staff AssociaƟon (PSA), and view our school uniform. 
 
In addiƟon to our open evening, we will be offering further opportuniƟes to tour the school during 
the school day on the following dates: 
 

 Tuesday 30th September 

 Wednesday 1st October 

 Thursday 2nd October 

We’ll be in touch again in the new year with details on how to book a place on one of these tours. 
 
In the meanƟme, we wish you and your family a peaceful and relaxing summer holiday. We look 
forward to welcoming many of you back to Arnewood in the coming months. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr J Anderson 
Headteacher 
 


